
HEY THERE! 

If you are considering becoming a member at River Valley, please plan on attending 
the next new member class on Sunday, April 7 at 12:15pm.   Lunch and childcare will 
be provided so please RSVP in the Connection Center or contact the River Valley office 
if planning on attending this event.  

Children are always  
welcome in our services 
and a “cry room” is availa-
ble. At the 9:30 am service 
there is  Nursery (birth—2 
year-olds)and preschool 
(age 3-4) and classes for 
kids K5-fifth grade in the RV 
Kids wing. 

Whether you are a first-time 
guest, or you come here 
every Sunday, we’re glad 
you’re here! If you would 
like someone to pray with 
you, please do not hesitate 
to let an usher or a pastor 
know! 

OUR VISION GOT KIDS? 
You will hear us say that at 
River Valley we are followers 
of Jesus who have been 
transformed and are being 
empowered. Together we are 
learning and growing as we 
discover our new identity in 
Christ. 

River Valley News… 
Spring Bible Studies, 

Care Groups & 
Community Groups 

There are a few spring Bible studies and care groups starting in April.  Please check out your 
bulletin wrap for more information.  You can sign up by scanning the QR code, signing up in 
the Connection Center (coffee area) or going to the connection page of rivervalleyalliance.org.  
There are also a variety of community groups that meet throughout each month.  All are 
welcome to each of them but some are more suitable for families and others for empty nest-
ers and retirees.  Please see the backside of you bulletin wrap for more information! 

New Member 
Class 

 
Got Your Dot? 

Remember back in November, when you committed to praying for the 12,500 lost souls in Water-
town and the surrounding area?  There is a map in the Welcome Center Lobby with a “dot” indica-
tion where you live in Watertown or the outlying areas. There will be Prayer walks for various 
areas of town coming at end of April.  Check the map for "your dot" in the Welcome Center Lobby.  
It will be fun to see who lives near you! Don't have a dot?... add it to the list next to the map.  You 
will be hearing more about this in the weeks ahead! 

Registration for Summer Retreat is still open. Senior High camp is June 
16th through 22nd for students currently in 8th grade through seniors. Ele-
mentary Junior Camp is June 23rd through 29th for students currently in 
2nd grade through 5th grade.  Please sign up on the River Valley website 
under Children's Ministry. See Pastor Logan 
(logan@rivervalleyalliance.org) or Nicole Fine 
(nicole@rivervalleyalliance.org) if you have any questions. 
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